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Monday 11th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Sports Day arrangements - Thursday 23rd May 2024 
 

 
I am writing to you today to inform you of the arrangements for Scotch Orchard’s 2024 Sports Day. 
 
Our annual Sports Day will commence on Thursday 23rd May 2024, on the Scotch Orchard field, with the gates opening 
at 8:45am and races beginning at 9:30am. We warmly welcome any parents, carers or family members to join us. You 
are more than welcome to bring chairs or mats to make sure that you’re comfortable. Our amazing PTA will have a stall 
selling refreshments and food, but you can also bring your own refreshments. We are asking for children to come to 
school wearing a t-shirt in the colour of their respective house (red, green, blue or yellow). 
 
Please check the weather before you arrive and pack your child with appropriate clothing, our fingers are tightly 
crossed for a warm, sunny day. 
 
The running order for Scotch Orchard’s 2024 Sports Day is: 
 
09:30 – 10:00am – Year group sprints 
 
10:00 – 10:30am – Balance relay 
 
10:30 – 11:30am – Field Events which will include target throw, catching game, standing long jump, football dribble, 
hockey dribble. 
 
11:30 – 11:50am – Relay races – each year group 
 
11:50 – 12:00pm – Presentation 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school on Thursday 23rd May 2024 for this special day in the school calendar. 
If you have any questions before the event, please contact the school office who can forward any questions to 
leadership and myself. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Burns 


